
To Bishop Roborecki Families,


This year Bishop Roborecki School will be having a Family 
Advent Liturgy at St. Patrick’s Parish on Tuesday, December 
13 from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm.  The Grade 2/3 class will lead 
the Third Advent liturgy, and the choir will be singing.  
Following the liturgy, students in Kindergarten to Grade 5 will 
be singing:


	 Kindergarten, Grade 1, Grade 2, Grade 2/3 - “Oh, What a Special Night”

	 Grade 2/3, Grade 3/4, Grade 4, Grade 5 - “It’s Christmas”

	 Kindergarten to Grade 5 - “We Wish You a Merry Christmas”


When you arrive at the church, students in the Grade 2/3 class will sit in the 
reserved pews at the front of the church, and choir members are to gather at the 
front.  All other students will sit with their family for the liturgy and will be called 
up to the front at their respective time. 


Students in Kindergarten, Grade 1, and Grade 2 should arrive 10 minutes early to 
pick up their animal headband from their teachers. 


Families who do not have children directly involved in the Family Advent Liturgy, 
are more than welcome to attend.  If you have any questions regarding the evening, 
please ask your child’s teacher.


From,

Ms. Sunshine, Ms. Nisbet, Ms. Schulte, Ms. Heagy, Ms. Lakness, Ms. Sakowsky, 

Ms. Munroe, Ms. Hammer


On the Third Sunday of Advent, we light the pink candle, also 
called the Shepherd’s Candle.  This Sunday is known as “Gaudete 
Sunday”, and is meant to remind us of the joy that the world 
experienced at the birth of Jesus.


